
Email	sent	with	the	copy	of	the	application	that	was	sent	to	village	residents,	

April	6,	2018	

	

The	attached	application	was	hand	carried	in	hard	copy	to	Scott	Fincham	

of	the	County’s	Water	and	Wastewater	Program	last	week	in	time	for	the	

Program’s	2018	deadline.		

After	much	discussion	with	property	owners,	and	observing	where	the	

majority	of	signers	were	located,	we	defined	within	the	application,	a	cluster	

or	“community’”	of	structures	—	for	the	most	part	in	the	oldest	sections	of	

the	village:	Main,	Church,	Patrick,	Fairfax	and	lower	Second	streets	and	

Butchers	Row.	This	community	is	made	up	of	66	properties;	of	which	a	

majority	(65%)	of	its	owners	(43	out	of	66)	signed	the	application.	It	is	this	

community	that	would	receive	the	Program’s	support.		

We	should	hear	within	3	months	whether	the	application	has	been	accepted.	

If	the	application	is	not	accepted	this	time	around,	Scott	will	work	with	us	on	

how	to	improve	its	acceptability.		

		

As	Scott	points	out,	the	application	serves	as	a	simple	one	off	communication	

tool	for	the	County	to	find	out	just	what	communities	require	assistance	in	

the	areas	of	water	sustainability.	If	the	application	is	accepted,the	County	

will	offer	technical	advice	and	studies	to	better	understand	our	complex	

water	issues.	Solutions	in	the	way	of	services	may	also	be	offered,	and	may	

or	may	not	be	accepted	by	the	community.	This	process	is	estimated	to	take	

at	least	four	years.		

		

Many	thanks	to	everyone	(signers	and	non-signers)	who	participated	in	this	

first	phase	of	a	very	long	process	that	hopefully	will	help	make	Waterford	a	

better	place	in	which	to	live.	

		

		

Sincerely,		

		

		

Wendy	Roseberry	

Sharyn	Franck	
















































